
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 1ST MAY 2019 

WEEK 1 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Friday 3rd May    Epilepsy Awareness Day – Wear the colour purple 
Friday 3rd May    Entertainment Books coming home 
Wednesday 8th May   NZEI Union Meeting – School Closes at 12.30pm 
Thursday 9th May   Parentlink Meeting @ 7.30pm  
Tuesday 14th May   School Photos  
Tuesday 28th May   School Cross Country 
Monday 3rd June   Queen’s Birthday Long Weekend – no school 
Friday 5th July    End of term 2 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Welcome back everyone. The children all look well rested and have settled in to school well this week. I hope 
you are all ready for our usual busy term 2 schedule which includes school photos, the school cross 
country and we finish on 5 July with mid-term school reports. 
 
A very warm welcome to... 
Avalon Smith Johnson who has taken over from Trish Tennant as our Special Needs Coordinator. Welcome also 
to our trainee teachers Michelle Cobeldick and Kayla Garrett who are with us for most of this term. We all 
hope you settle in well and enjoy your time here. 
 
Union Meeting – next week 
The next paid union meeting for teachers is Wednesday 8 May @ 2pm. Due to health and safety the school 
will close for instruction at 12.30pm. ASC will operate from 12.40pm for children normally enrolled on 
Wednesday. We are hoping that a settlement agreement will be reached this term. 
 
Before and After School Care fees 
Unfortunately, due to a rise in operational costs we are having to increase the fees for using our Before and 
After School care service from 3 June. This is the first increase since April 2012. A letter is attached with all the 
fee information. 
 
Nga mihi - Matua Bryce 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS – TUESDAY 14nd MAY  
You will receive an order envelope featuring a photo of your child after photo day.  If 
you would like a family/sibling photo, please pick up a request form from the office.  
These need to be completed and returned to the school office before photo day.   

 
ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS –$65.00 – GREAT GIFTS FOR MOTHER’S DAY – SUNDAY 12TH MAY!! 

The New 2019/20 Entertainment Memberships are now available. 
Paremata School is selling the Entertainment Memberships as part of 
our fundraising. We receive $13 for each Book or Digital Membership 
we sell. We will be sending the books home to families to look 
through this Friday 3rd May.  To order securely online go to; 
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135 



 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTIONS 

As you may already be aware the term of office of the school’s Board of Trustees is 
due to expire this year.  An election to appoint a new board will be held on 7 June. 
Being a board member is one way of contributing and supporting your local school 
and can be a very rewarding experience.  The board holds regular meetings and 
their role is one of governance rather than management of the school.  This is a 
great opportunity to become involved in our school.   

 
The following is the timeline for the upcoming election: 

The voting roll is now open for inspection at the office     
            
 Main Electoral Roll Closes 8th May 
 Supplementary Roll Closes 22nd May 
 Nomination forms will be posted to all eligible voters on the 8th May 2019.   
 Please advise if you have changed your postal address. 
 You may nominate yourself. Completed nomination forms are to be given to the returning officer,              

Michelle Griffin, C/- office, Paremata School, Paremata Crescent. 
 Nominations close at noon 24th May 
 Election papers sent to all eligible voters by 29th May 
 Voting Closes at noon / Election Day 7th June 

 
The results of the election will be made known to the community on 14th June. More information can be 
found at www.trustee-election.co.nz or see the display outside the office. 
 
 

PURPLE DAY 
This Friday we will be holding a school wide event which is Purple Day. We are holding it to raise 
awareness for EPILEPSY. You do not need to bring a gold coin donation, just remember to wear 
the colour “purple”.   

 
 
NETBALL 
The first game of the Netball season starts on Saturday, good luck to our Paremata Netball teams and a BIG 
thanks to the parents who have volunteered to coach, manage and umpire teams this season. The draw is on 
the office window and remember to check the Ngati Toa website for cancellations, changes in the draw and all 
general information https://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball/Home. Please can you make sure your netball 
fees are paid in full before Saturday. 
 
Saturday 4th May  
Paremata Panthers - Discovery Swifts - 10am court 2  
Paremata Pumas - St Theresa's Stars - 1pm court 2 
Paremata Pulse - Titahi Bay White - 1.40pm court 4 
 
Netball Time-keeping 
Paremata are on time-keeping from 8.30am until 4.30pm on June 8th. I will have a timetable 
available at the office for parents/caregivers to fill in, otherwise you can email me. We are only 
on once this season so please help out and volunteer a few hours.   
Theresa theresar@paremata.school.nz 

  



PARENTLINK MEETING 9 MAY 7.30PM IN THE STAFFROOM  
You can join anytime; we really would love to see more people.  We meet only twice a term 
(maximum).  Would you like to be our Secretary? We will need help in this area this year.   
We will be discussing the first two fundraisers for 2019. We are a group of 9 parents, along with 2 

teachers who meet to discuss upcoming fundraisers.  If you have ever thought about helping towards the 
school in some way, come along for a cuppa & nibbles to find out more about what ParentLink does. Any 
questions,please email ParentLink at paremataschoolpta@gmail.com. Full details 
on www.paremata.school.nz/1059/forms/3-friends-of-the-pta/ 

PAREMATA SCHOOL MOVIE FUNDRAISER NIGHT 12 MAY 7.30PM 
In 2 weeks we are having a movie night fundraiser - A 2019 
comedy called "Long Shot" with the lovely Charlize Theron & 
funny Seth Rogen. Tickets are $20 each and include a light 
supper. Sunday 12 May (treat yourself for Mother’s Day or 

have a Date Night) supper from 6:30pm, movie starts 7:30 at the Lighthouse 
Pauatahanui. Pre-Purchase tickets online. 
www.paremata.school.nz/1059/online_stores/1-shop-online Tickets will be 
given out at the door on the night. Still plenty of seats left, get in now! All 
profits go straight to the school & students. A flyer will be coming home this 
week. Full details are available on our Facebook page - share with your 
friends now. www.facebook.com/events/278630259720441/  

 

  

 

 
WELLINGTON NORTH BADMINTON 
With the term 1 school holidays coming to an end term 2 fast approaching, we at Wellington North Badminton have 
multiple programmes which are focused on providing what each person wants, whether it be a more technical learning 
experience or just wanting to have some fun with others around their age. Below are the programmes that we are 
offering during Term 2 of school. 
 
TERM 2 - Programmes  
Shuttle Time Bronze Programme - (for those that are new to the sport of badminton) 
Tuesdays 4pm - 5pm and Thursdays 5pm - 6pm starting 30th April 2019 – 4th July 2019  
Price - $80/Term   
 
Shuttle Time Sliver Programme - (for those that have any racket experience) 
Tuesdays 5pm - 6pm and Thursdays 4pm - 5pm starting 30th April 2019 – 4th July 2019  
Price - $80/Term  
 
FUN-minton Friday’s 
Friday’s 1 hour intervals running from 4pm - 7:30pm starting 3rd May 2019 – 5th July 2019  
Price - $50/Term  
 
For further information on the programmes or to book you can visit our website and find this information under Junior 
Programmes / Clubs at: https://wnba.org.nz/programmes-events/junior-badminton/  
  



 
 
WICKED WINTER SPORTS TERM 2 2019 -  Starts Week 2! 

(Yrs 1-4) –Friday’s 3:05-4:05pm Kelly Sports will be back in Term 2 with their fun and 
exciting classes. Come and try Football, Netball, Handball and Rippa Rugby. Try 2 weeks 
each of these sports. We use games & drills to teach game sense and team play. 

It’s a great way to try new sports, learn new skills and improve ability. We use games & drills to teach game sense and 
team play. Learn the fundamental skills for all sports – throwing, running, jumping, striking, balance and many more – 
all while having a great time! For full details and to enrol into our programmes 
visit www.kellysports.co.nz email adminwgn@kellysports.co.nz or call 04 972 7201  
 
A MARSDEN WHITBY EDUCATION FOR YOUR SON/DAUGHTER IN YEAR 9, 2020 
Open Day, SCHOLARSHIPS and enrolment information 
You are invited to the Samuel Marsden Collegiate School Whitby Open Day, Sunday 5 May, 11am-1pm. This is a great 
opportunity to see the Marsden Whitby campus and find out about Marsden’s Visible WellbeingTMapproach. There will 
be staff and students to talk to and our students look forward to showing you around. For more information and to 
register visit marsden.school.nz/experience 
Scholarships - Academic Scholarships for entry into Year 9 in 2020 are now open, applications close 16 
May. Information and applications are online. 
Enrolments – Apply to enrol for entry in 2020 by the end of Term 2. 
For a personal tour or time in class for your son or daughter please call Lorraine Rose 04 234 1070     
 

 


